PUBLIC NOTICE POSTING REQUEST
TO OFFICE OF THE LEICESTER TOWN CLERK

TIME STAMP
orcanization: REGISTRAR’S
X MEETING PUBLIC HEARING (Please circle appropriately)
DATE: Tuesday, May 5, 2015 Tive: 5:00pm

LOCATION: Town Clerk’s Office

PURPOSE:

SIGNATURE or
Requested by: Deborah K. Davis

ALL MEETING NOTICES MUST BE FILED AND TIME STAMPED IN THE TOWN CLERK’SOFFICE AND POSTED ON THE
MUNICIPAL BULLETIN BOARD 48 HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING. (in accordance with Chapter 303 Acts of 1975)

LIST OF TOPICS TO BE DISCUSSED

Approve minutes from previous meeting(s)

Talk about Town Meeting-4 tables-2 check in’s at each table
Wednesday May 20" [ast day to register before the Election
Test Machines for Election

Reminder: Selectmen vote the Polling hours for Election

Discuss the new voting machines

Schedule next meeting




OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK

Town orF LEICESTER

3 WASHBURN SQUARE @ LEICESTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01524
.TELEPHONE (508) 892-7011 ® Fax (508) 892-7070

DEBORAH K. DAVIS LINDA A. ROWDEN
Town. CLERK ASSISTANT TownN CLERK
E-mail: davisd@Ileicesterma.org E-mail: rowdenr@leicesterma.org
May 5, 2015
BOARD OF REGISTRARS

MINUTES FOR MAY 3, 2015

Len Ivel opened the meeting at 5:06 PM with Mary Ring, Debbie Davis and Linda Rowden
present. Minutes were approved for the December 2, 2014 meeting.

We went over the set up for tonight’s Town Meeting. There will be four tables with two clerks
at each table to check voters in. We will be handing out Yes/No ballots as there is a possibility
of ballot votes on two articles.

Wednesday, May 20" is the last day to register to vote before the June 9™ ejection. The Town
Clerk’s office must be open from 8 to 8. Voting machines will be tested May 28" at 1:00. It was
discussed if we should order more ballots than usual as we have five selectmen running for three
seats and there may be a question on that the town be allowed to exempt from the provisions of
two and one-half for the construction of a new fire station. First it must pass at the town meeting
tonight. It was suggested to order 2,000 ballots.

The Board of Selectmen will be voting on the polling hours for the election, but we expect them
to be 12 — 8 as they have been in the past. They also have to vote on the list of election workers
that we have to submit to them.

We have to find a new company to do our street list since Copley Business Services informed
they will not be doing them. We will have to find out the end of this year if they will be doing
the census next year.

Meeting adjourned at 5:53 PM. No date was set for the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda A. Rowden




